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  To the President 

of the Federation of Chambers 

of Commerce and Industry 

of Democratic Socialist Republic 

of Sri Lanka 
 

Mr. Keerthi Gunawardane 

  

 

 The expression of gratitude  

  

 

 

 Hon. Mr. Gunawardane!  
   

 I sincerely thank you for your hospitality and the high level of organization of 

Sverdlovsk region delegation reception at the forum held from 23rd to 26th January 

2023 in the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka. 

I am grateful for the preparation of a rich program of the delegation's stay and 

the ability to present the opportunities of the Sverdlovsk region among a wide range 

of Sri Lankan entrepreneurs at the Russia – Sri Lanka Economic Forum. 

In course of negotiations, Sri Lankan and regional entrepreneurs showed their 

active position and high mutual interest in business cooperation. I am sure that in the 

future we will be able to implement a lot of interesting projects. 

I sincerely wish good health and success to you, your staff and officials of the 

Federation of Chambers of Commerce and Industry of Sri Lanka! I count on the joint 

fruitful work on the development of mutually beneficial cooperation between the 

Sverdlovsk Region of the Russian Federation and the Democratic Socialist Republic 

of Sri Lanka. 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Governor 

Sverdlovsk Regional Government                       V. V. Kozlov 

 


